
Line closure 
Buses replace trains on Saturday 26 October to Saturday 
2 November. Line reopens on Sunday 3 November

!

Buses will replace trains between 
Sheerness and Sittingbourne while repairs 
are completed on the Kingsferry Bridge.
 
Thanks for bearing with us while this 
essential work is carried out. Please check 
before you travel.


